
Help with Kennett’s new Village Plan 2008 
 

Kennett Parish Council will produce a new Village Plan in 2008.  The key first part of 
this will be a survey of what we all want to happen in Kennett in the future.  This is 
designed to get us what we want, by influencing our District and County Councils. 
 
What concerns you? 
 

• Is it the traffic on our roads? 
• Schools? 
• Speeding and Parking? 
• A new Village Hall? 
• Bus and Rail Services? 
• Litter? 
• The noise from Wildtracks? 
• More affordable Homes? 
• Sports clubs? 

 
Whatever it is, we would like to hear from you, to ensure that the key issues are dealt 
with in our survey of all residents planned for later this year. Please help by letting us 
know below, or on the other side of this sheet, what things concern you.  Comments 
(continue over the page if needed):  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We also would like to invite you to help us with the plan, or to be a Member of our 
Steering Group. We need help from people who could work with us on the survey, 
or write or research sections of the plan, from history, housing, transport to ecology. 
Please contact Barclay Dutson. 
 
Name  ________________________________ 
 
Address _________________________________________________ 
 
Tel  ____________________________    Email   ___________________________ 
 
Please return to: Kennett Plan, 10e Dane Hill Road, Kennett, CB8 7QX 
Or email your comments to: survey@kennettvillage.co.uk , or phone 01638 751098 

mailto:survey@kennettvillage.co.uk

